Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: LeBlanc, Christopher S < ChristopherLeBlanc@chevron.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2016 10:33 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mathews, David [Swift]

Subject: RE: Greenwood 4 CTB

Attachments: Greenwood PGU 4 Battery C141.pdf

Mike,

Yes, a C-141 was turned in. See attached.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Thanks,

Chris S. LeBlanc

Facilities Engineer

Chevron North America Exploration & Production Company

Mid-Continent Business Unit 6301 Deauville Ave, Room N2205 Midland, TX 79707 Tel 432 687 7894 Cell 337 356 9538 ChristopherLeBlanc@chevron.com

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 8:50 AM

To: Mathews, David [Swift] **Cc:** LeBlanc, Christopher S

Subject: [**EXTERNAL**] RE: Greenwood 4 CTB

David,

I have a meeting pending that I should know more on later this morning. Was a C-141 turned in for this release?

Mike Bratcher NMOCD District 2 811 S. First Street Artesia, NM 88210 O: 575-748-1283 X108

C: 575-626-0857 F: 575-748-9720

From: Mathews, David [Swift] [mailto:DQPO@chevron.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 5:52 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: LeBlanc, Christopher S **Subject:** Greenwood 4 CTB

Good morning Mike,

We will have a meeting Wednesday morning at 9:00 am (10-05-16) with Jim Amos of BLM at the Greenwood 4 CTB (32.720021, -103.849320) concerning the 200 bbl. spill we had at location. We were able to recover 160 bbl.'s. The tank battery will be completely reclaimed. We were hoping you could attend. Thanks, David

David Mathews MCBU Facility Engineering Construction Rep. (318) 237 2371